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Ref. U-12021/08/2021-MEC Dated: 21-06-2022 
 

NOTICE 
Kind Attention Candidates: 

 
This is in reference to the Special Mop Up Round of NEET SS Counselling 2021 which has 

started today i.e 21.06.2022 as per schedule. MCC of DGHS is in receipt of communication 

from some Super Specialty Institutes who have revised their fee structure for various super 

specialty courses. 

 

Hence, candidates are advised to verify the fee structure/ bond conditions etc. from the 

institute website and take an informed decision before filling the choice for respective 

institutes. In case any additional information is required, candidates can contact the college / 

institution on telephone/email before opting for choices. The Medical Counselling Committee 

(MCC)of DGHS shall neither be responsible for any discrepancy in fee structure nor shall 

entertain any case on above grounds. 
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